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4th September 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The Year 6 children are spending a day and night at the Castleshaw Centre in Delph, 
Saddleworth. 6J will be attending from Tuesday 23rd September to Wednesday 24th 
September 2025, and 6F will be attending from Wednesday 24th September to Thursday 
25th September 2025. 

This is a fantastic opportunity for your child to take part in a range of exciting, 
educational outdoor pursuits, arranged by a team of experienced and qualified staff. 

We will be holding a parent’s meeting on Tuesday 9th September 2025 from 9:00 - 
9:30am to share more information about the trip and to answer any questions you may 
have. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr. Jacques and Mrs Ford 

Year 6 Class Teachers 
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